PUBLIC NOTICE CARTERVILLE COMMUNITY UNIT DISTRICT #5 BOARD MEETING

In following the Executive Order in Response to COVID-19 signed by Illinois Governor J.B. Pritzker on November 10, 2020 and following the ISBE guidelines, the School Board of Carterville Community Unit District #5 meeting on Tuesday, November 17, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. is suspended to the public. In order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, the public may listen and view the proceedings as it is streamed on Facebook Live. Visitor participation can occur by emailing comments to Superintendent Keith Liddell at kliddell@cartervilleschools.org before 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 17, 2020. Please visit our website at www.cartervillelions.org to find our link to the CUSD5 Facebook page.